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Ambassador of United States to Bulgaria Herro 
Mustafa sent greetings on occasion of St. 
George’s Day
Ξένες γλώσσες / In English

The Ambassador of the United States to Bulgaria Herro Mustafa greeted the head 
of the National Crisis Headquarters General Ventsislav Mutafchiyski. On the Day of 
the Bulgarian Army also known as the Day of Bravery Ambassador Mustafa sent 
greetings for health and wished all Bulgarians success in their endeavors. Herro 
Mustafa gave General Mutafchiyski an icon of Saint George the Victor. The U.S. 
Embassy Defense Attaché Colonel Shannon Johnson also attended the meeting.
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